
 
 
     
 

 
 

Studio Performance Opportunity  

Callout for Young Performers 

4 July 2024 
 

Merton Music Foundation is looking for youth musical acts to 

feature at an event in Morden. 

Who 

 

We are looking for young musicians that live or go to school in Merton aged between 

14 – 21 years old to perform at our Secondary Music Network event.  

 

What 

 

We are open to performances in any style/genre, we want to hear a diverse range of 

performances.  

 

Due to technical considerations, we are looking for small group acts with limited 

backline requirements (e.g. acoustic, singer/songwriter, rap group, duet, trio etc).  

 

Each act will be asked to perform for around 10 minutes maximum. You could 

perform as little as just one piece. 

 

Where & When 

 

You need to be available on Thursday 4 July between 4pm – 6pm in Morden.  

 

The event will take place at Crown Lane Studio. Acts will perform from the Live 

Room with their performances streamed to event guests in the coffee shop space in 

the front of the venue.  

 

Contact Us 

 

If you’d like to find out more, or need any support or accommodations to help you to 

access this event, please contact: inclusion@mmf.org.uk  

 

Sign Up Now 

 

If you would like to take part, scan the QR code or visit: www.tinyurl.com/musicact24  
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